
 

 

 

 

Staffing Announcement 

I'd like to share with you all that an appointment has been made to the Deputy Principal position that 

become available with Julie  Bond announcing her retirement. We were impressed with the interest 

shown in the position and are excited to share with you that Mrs Natalie Looney has been appointed. 

Natalie is currently Associate Principal at Kaimata School. Prior to this she was a team leader at Fitzroy 

School. Natalie and husband Justin have two sons aged 11 and 8. She has a passion for modern, 

innovative and collaborative teaching practices and is really motivated by seeing children achieve and 

be the very best they can be. Natalie is actively involved in sports, is a keen runner and previously 

played netball at premier level. She and her husband also organise Junior Rugby at NPOB. Natalie will 

bring to us her enthusiasm for learning and eagerness to build strong relationships with students, staff 

and whānau.   

Natalie will be starting in Term 1, 2020. She is already committed to acting in the principal role at 

Kaimata School in Term 4 during their principal’s absence and I support this arrangement. We are 

grateful to Julie Bond who will continue on in Room 8, and in her Deputy Principal role, until the end 

of the year. 

Ngā mihi 

Michelle Cronin 

Principal 
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